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• The Tech Team provided setups for 29 student & faculty events and closed 285 tickets in the last period. 

• Working with the Library; notices for all students, but with a focus on Seniors, are being prepped to go out as a 
reminder to turn in books and devices as appropriate and clear any outstanding fines. There are currently 
$41,522.59 in outstanding fines due to damage or loss from books and tech devices. Most of these fines belong 
to the 9th and 10th grades, who have $28,424.91 in outstanding fines. 

• IT has been providing support to the Admissions and Transportation offices in support of the 24-25 school year 
enrollments. Aside from reporting, IT has been assisting families with account and registration issues.  

• The IT Department met with the College Center and the English Department to finalize plans and support for 
digital format AP testing. Tests will be conducted on PCHS devices for English Lit, Lang, and some Language and 
Music classes.  

• The Pali High Booster Club graciously awarded funding to replace the aging Mercer Hall projector screen and 
Projector. We are currently on target to perform this work in June and have everything ready for the new 24-25 
school year. 

• The new Gym sound system plans are being reviewed and, if approved, the system will also be in place for the 
new 24-25 school year.  

• We have begun the setup and configuration phase with Performance Matters, the new Assessment and 
Reporting system. It is projected to be available in a sandbox format for teachers to access in the coming weeks. 

• Technology has been working with Edmentum on the integration of Apex Learning into Schoology. While some 
aspects will be ready for Summer School, it is anticipated to need ~150 hours of work to ready all other sections 
for use but will be available for the 24-25 school year. 

• The Tech department is working on the school wide and departmental budget requests for the 24-25 annual 
budget meetings. Departmental requests have been received and are currently being vetted for compatibility, 
accuracy of price, and appropriateness for the school. 


